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Workplace Safety Partner Provides Valuable Insights on Cloth
Face Coverings at Work
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Partner Todd Logsdon authored a legal alert published in Precision Staffing addressing the issue of

cloth face coverings in the workplace. The piece discussed questions raised by the recent CDC

recommendations and provided guidance on how employers should handle some of the issues these

recommendations may create in the workplace.

To read the article, visit PrecisionStaffing.net.
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